Heads up

Bevan Hurley <Bevan.Hurley@heraldonsunday.co.nz> Wed, Jan 19, 2011 at 3:01 PM
To: Matt Blomfield <matt@blomfield.co.nz>

| spoke to John Price the liquidator, he denied knowing anything about the IRD investigation. He asked what
the call was in relation to, and then said something like "Have you been talking to Matt Blomfield." | of course
denied. | didn't mention any figures.
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Bevan Hurley <Bevan.Hurley@heraldonsunday.co.nz> Wed, Jan 19, 2011 at 3:33 PM
To: Matt Blomfield <matt@blomfield.co.nz>

Callum did confirm that there was an IRD investigation... but was very sketchy on details... I'm putting some
written questions to him now. | think that gets us over the line. He brought up your name... but no drama.

From: Matt Blomfield [mailto:matt@blomfield.co.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 19 January 2011 15:11

To: Bevan Hurley

Subject: RE: Heads up

Well we will have to find another way to get this out then......Thoughts??

From: Bevan Hurley [mailto:Bevan.Hurley@heraldonsunday.co.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 19 January 2011 3:02 p.m.

To: Matt Blomfield

Subject: Heads up

[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]

Bevan Hurley <Bevan.Hurley@heraldonsunday.co.nz> Wed, Jan 19, 2011 at 3:45 PM
To: matt@blomfield.co.nz

Mentioned that you had been threatening to go to the media and Warren thought you were behind the
Khandallah kerfuffle. | threw him off. At first Callum acknowledged the IRD investigation, then he backed away



and said that it happened before they sold the business to TPF. This current investigation was much more
recent than that right?

What else can you say about the investigation?

From: matt@blomfield.co.nz [mailto:matt@blomfield.co.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 19 January 2011 15:41

To: Bevan Hurley

Subject: Re: Heads up

Well then the story does appear to be growing. They do say if smoke fire. What did he say about me?
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From: Bevan Hurley <Bevan.Hurley@heraldonsunday.co.nz>
Date: Wed, 19 Jan 2011 15:33:41 +1300

To: Matt Blomfield<matt@blomfield.co.nz>

Subject: RE: Heads up

[Quoted text hidden]



